Town of New Boston
Selectmen's Meeting Minutes
June 24, 1997

A special meeting of the Board of Selectmen was called to order at 7:00 p.m. by Chairman
Carlstrom.

PRESENT:  Gordon A. Carlstrom, Selectman
Harold C. Strong, Selectman
Susan J. Clay, Selectman
Todd I. Selig, Town Administrator

At 7:00 p.m., the Board of Selectmen and Mr. Selig met on site with Lou and Katie Kachavos at
51 Meetinghouse Hill Road to discuss road maintenance in front of this address, as well as
selective cutting along Clark Hill Road as part of Alternative 4/Phase I of the Clark Hill Road
upgrade which was approved at 1997 Town Meeting.

At 7:45 p.m,, the Board and Mr. Selig attended a joint meeting of the Planning Board and Zoning
Board at the New Boston Fire Department in order to watch three educational video tapes
sponsored by the Office of State Planning dealing with the responsibilities of Planning and Zoning
Boards, as well as the creation of sign ordinances for communities.

The meeting was adjourned at approximately 8:40 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,
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Town Administrator



